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14 April 2021 | Nature & Environment 

Poaching cases dropped significantly in 2020 

 

1.  

In Namibia, the number of poaching cases fell significantly in 2020 compared to the previous year - especially the 

number of cases with high-quality species, be it rhinos, elephants or pangolins. The Ministry of the Environment 

announced that now. Accordingly, only 25 cases related to rhino poaching were reported in 2020. The photo shows a 

pile of rhinos' skulls kept by the Ministry of the Environment. 
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